
Submitter: Dawson  Farr 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3439 

Naturopathic medicine saved my life when conventional medicine failed to have 

answers for me. These doctors are well trained, compassionate health care 

providers, offering an invaluable service to Oregonians. It is unfair that they are paid 

less than conventional providers for the same services (like Pap smears). They 

deserve to me paid the same amount as conventional providers.  


